
KPOA Annual Meeting - 2022 

Friday, December 2 

Cash Bar Opens at 4 PM 

Meeting Begins Promptly at 5 PM 

Location:  Kenmure Country Club Charleston Room 

 

The KPOA Board of Directors are looking forward to seeing you at the KPOA Annual 
Meeting on December 2.  At this meeting we will conduct all lawful business of the 
Association including the ratification of the proposed 2023 budget and receiving the 
report from the Election Committee on the election of new directors.  We will also share 
information on the 2022 achievements of our KPOA committees.  

After the meeting, an optional buffet dinner will be available for $30 ++ per person (paid 
on your own account).   

Should you plan to enjoy the buffet dinner following the Annual Meeting, please 
be sure to make a reservation as soon as possible to assure your space if you 
have not already done so.  You do not need to be a Kenmure Country Club 
member.  Please contact Sarah Kim, Kenmure Country Club at 828-697-9999 to 
make a reservation for the dinner buffet.  Buffet dinner reservations/cancellations 
must be confirmed with Kenmure Country Club. 

The buffet will be served in the Charleston Room with seating in the Sears Room and 
Charleston Room.  All KPOA members are invited to participate including those who are 
not members of Kenmure Country Club.  

Thank you for your interest in our community.  We look forward to seeing you December 
2nd. 


